
From: Emma Rigby
Sent: 19/09/2023 11:40:07 AM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Reference - 11 Boola Place, Cromer, DA2023/1237

To whom it may concern,
 
Please accept this email as support for approval of the DA for an indoor cricket facility at Cromer. At the
moment, our children (and adults) only have access to outdoor nets for cricket which get overcrowded (and
therefor dangerous) and unusable in the heat and rain as there is no shade or cover.
 
An indoor facility would be a very welcome addi�on to our community and would help promote a healthy
lifestyle for our ci�zens.
 
Best regards,
 
Emma
 
Emma Rigby

 




